
PERMANENT COUNCIL OF THE
OEA/Ser.G


ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES



CAAP/GT/PPP-3/10



25 August 2010


COMMITTEE ON ADMINISTRATIVE AND
Original: Spanish

BUDGETARY AFFAIRS


Working Group to Review

the Proposed Program-Budget for 2011

NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF EL SALVADOR REQUESTING ADDITIONAL INFORMATION ON THE PROPOSED PROGRAM-BUDGET FOR 2011
PERMANENT MISSION OF EL SALVADOR 
TO THE
ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
Note 225/2010

The Permanent Mission of El Salvador to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Secretariat of the Permanent Council, Committee on Administrative and Budgetary Affairs (CAAP), and, pursuant to note CP/CAAP-3070/10, requests the following additional information:

· In Table 24, concerning the goals of the Secretariat for Political Affairs:

· With respect to Goal 7 “Development and implementation of a training program based on needs,” who are the target group?
· We believe that the goals should be classified in order of priority.  For example, the priority of Goals 7, 8, and 9 should be lowered; Goals 13 and 4, which seem to us to be related, should be unified; and Goal 20 should be relocated, given that, in our opinion and based on what the Secretariat publishes on the website, it should be the main goal.
· Regarding Table 25, concerning the Department of Sustainable Democracy and Special Missions, the Secretariat for Multidimensional Security makes no provision for Goal 15.  Does the Department propose to reach a coordination arrangement or change the goal?
The Permanent Mission of El Salvador avails itself of the occasion to reiterate to the Secretariat of the Permanent Council, Committee on Administrative and Budgetary Affairs (CAAP) assurances of its highest and most distinguished consideration.
Washington, D.C., August 23, 2010
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The General Secretariat of the Organization of American States, Secretariat for Administration and Finance, presents its compliments to the Permanent Mission of El Salvador and is pleased to submit the following in response to its request of August 23 of this year:

· With respect to the question about Goal 7, this concerns training workshops for the staff of the Secretariat in areas important for the performance of their duties (electoral studies, dispute settlement, good governance, and others)

· Table 25 sets out the goals of the Secretariat for Political Affairs and, as the note observes, the goals are not organized in order of priority.  The suggestions will be taken into account for future presentations.

· With respect to Goal 15 of the Department of Sustainable Democracy and Special Missions, “Implementation of a joint project with the Secretariat for Multidimensional Security regarding organized crime and its challenges for democratic governance,” the goal will be implemented by both secretariats acting in coordination.

The General Secretariat of the Organization of American States, Secretariat for Administration and Finance, avails itself of the occasion to reiterate to the Permanent Mission of El Salvador assurances of its highest and most distinguished consideration.
August 24, 2010
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